
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
To: "Musallam, Sandra C"
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: CANCEL Action ID 36068 Heads Battery Oil Commingle Application
Date: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 9:05:00 AM

Surface commingling application PLC-783 has been withdrawn per request from the applicant.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 

From: Musallam, Sandra C <Sandra_Musallam@oxy.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 8:36 PM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: CANCEL Action ID 36068 Heads Battery Oil Commingle Application
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Hello Dean,
Please cancel Action ID 36068 Heads Battery Oil Commingle Application. 
Updated C-102s have been filed and are reflected in Action ID 115400 Heads Battery Oil Commingle
Application. 
 
Thanks!
Sandra Musallam
Regulatory Engineer – Compliance Lead
713-366-5106 (office) 
713-504-8577 (cell)
 
 
_____________________________________________
From: Musallam, Sandra C 
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 4:12 PM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: Heads Battery Oil Commingle Application
 
 
Hello Dean,
I submitted an application for the Heads Battery Oil Commingle, Action ID 36068.  Attached are:
 

Spreadsheet with wells, API, Pool and Pool Code
CONFIDENTIAL oil economics

<< File: Heads Well List NMOCD Submittal.xlsx >>  << File: Heads Oil Economics CONFIDENTIAL.pdf
>>
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Please also note the following:
 

The Communitization Agreement has not been submitted to BLM yet.  Because of this, all
owners have been notified of the commingle application.  If the CA is approved, all wells will
have identical ownership.  The map in the commingle submittal shows the boundary of the
planned CA and states that approval is pending.

 

BLM commingle application has not been submitted yet.  We plan to do so within the next
two weeks and will send the AFMSS submittal confirmation to you.

 

Pool for Heads CC 9 4 Fed Com 22H (30-015-47335) is being updated to reflect Pierce
Crossing; Bone Spring, East (96473) rather than Corral Draw; Bone Spring (96238).  We have
detailed this in the write-up and also included both C-102 forms.  All owners received this
detail in the commingle application that has been mailed out.

 
 
Thank you,
 
Sandra Musallam
Regulatory Engineer – Compliance Lead
713-366-5106 (office) 
713-504-8577 (cell)
 
 
 


